
From: kim donovan
To: Zellers, Ledell; Hall, Amanda; Verveer, Michael; Bidar-Sielaff, Shiva; Rummel, Marsha; King, J Steven; Wood,

Zach; Skidmore, Paul; Cheeks, Maurice; Martin, Arvina; Palm, Lawrence; Eskrich, Sara; Carter, Sheri; Ahrens,
David; DeMarb, Denise; Baldeh, Samba; Kemble, Rebecca; Clear, Mark; Phair, Matthew; ajtoy@wisc.edu;
ferchocs@yahoo.com; Reyes, Gloria; james1771@frontier.com; Freedman, Jason; Verbick, Jim;
katsbigbox@gmail.com; orrantia@wisc.edu; msd@foolproofplan.net; grades5@yahoo.com; Allen, Roger;
sfletcher@uwsa.edu; tlc@mailbag.com; Zilavy, Jennifer

Subject: Edgewater
Date: Wednesday, September 13, 2017 8:26:14 AM

Dear Members of the ALRC and City Council,

Please don't let the complaints of a select few in the neighborhood (who have always been opponents of the new 
Edgewater Hotel) ruin the liveliness and enjoyable music and movie events they put on.
I am a resident at XXXXXXXX, one pier to the east of the hotel. And, while I occasionally hear the concerts at The 
Edgewater, I do not find them disruptive to the enjoyment of my residence and am reminded there is something fun 
to do a short walk away and might wander over.

These programs and the liveliness of The Edgewater are a plus in the neighborhood. The Edgewater has been 
respectful of the neighborhood and have limited the times of events  to be responsive to concerns.

Please allow The Edgewater to continue the programming that conforms to city noise and time rules. It's part of 
living downtown and only adds to the reasons to live here.

Thank you.
Kim Donovan
XXXXXXXXX


